Newsletter #127, Month of September, 2011

The Quilters II Newsletter is published weekly during the season, and monthly during the off season.

The purpose of the newsletter is to provide information, in advance of the Monday meeting to reduce the amount of announcements and discussion at the meeting. Submissions for publication in the newsletter can be made through the Newsletter Submission form located in the "Member's Only" section of the website, or in an email to Frank Fuqua confuqua@gmail.com.

The deadline for submission is 5 p.m. on the first Thursday of the month. The newsletter will then be placed on the website as soon as possible thereafter.

Reminders: We meet Monday mornings at 9:00 a.m. and will begin the meeting at 9:15. Sign-in sheets, Quarter for a Quarter raffle and the "Tip jar" are on the lay-out table at closest to the sink in the back of the room.

For New Members Only

If you are new to Quilters II be sure you connect with Vel Peters after the meeting so she can give you a tour of the sewing room, explain what-is-what and answer any questions you may have.

From the Summer Editor (Vel Peters)

We finally have gotten rain here in Tucson. The last two evenings have cooled off beautifully and we've had RAIN. Not that all of you from the east coast are thrilled to hear about rain, but we needed it . So nice to open the doors and windows, shut off the a/c and let nature cool us down.

A big thank you to Judy Shockey, who donated nine antique quilts to our group.

We will be having a display of antique quilts at the Voyager quilt show. It will be manned at all times to protect the quilts, so if you have an antique quilt you'd like to display, please bring it. Also, a reminder that if you still have the first quilt you ever made, bring it for show and tell.

Quiltathons	last Saturday	in September	and la	ast Saturday ir	າ October.
And	THAT'S ALL	FOLKS.			